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28/12/2022  11:43:102022/4190/P COMMNT John Carrier My wife has already submitted her comments.

 I agree with them most heartily. Any structure on the roof of Cresrview will draw attention to the roofline and 

spoil the view from the Heath and the surrounding neighbourhood.

It will detract from the beauty of the listed church next door.

28/12/2022  23:14:372022/4190/P OBJ A Evans The proposed installation is ugly, incongruous, invasive, insensitive and discordant.

It dominates the skyline and destroys the setting of the landmark church next door.

1.5% of English Heritage listed buildings are Grade I  (this includes St. Paul¿s Cathedral).

The next category, Grade II star, covers only 5.8% - which includes St Mary Brookfield.

This places the building well within the top 10% of all listed buildings.

Hence it is of more than substantial importance.

The public benefit offered by the preservation of our heritage assets, conservation principles, views from 

Hampstead Heath and surrounding areas, as well as our skyline - greatly outweighs any public benefit from 

this proposal.

The siting of this proposed development within a conservation area and on a highly visible skyline would cause 

substantial harm to both the adjacent ¿historic asset¿ and to the host building. The design is totally 

inappropriate to the site and the surrounding area.  It would have a major negative impact. 

It should therefore be refused.

28/12/2022  21:32:192022/4190/P COMMNT Susan Himmelweit I strongly object to the proposal to put mobile phone masts on the top of the Crestview block of flats. It will 

spoil the character of our lovely conservation area. The masts will rise to almost the same level as the 

beautiful Grade 2* listed Church of St. Mary Brookfield opposite, obscuring its view from the north side. The 

spire of this church is a landmark visible from all sides and far across Hampstead Heath. It would be a real 

loss for this much-loved feature of our landscape to be obscured,

It also seems very unfair to impose the masts and the disruption of the installation process on the residents of 

Crestview. It would also render unviable better uses of their roof, such as for a garden that could provide a 

much-needed haven for birds and bees in the area, which had been planned.

The previous proposal to put mobile phone masts on the roof of Crestview was quite rightly turned down. I 

urge the planning authorities to turn this proposal down since, like the previous one, it will cause considerable 

loss of amenity to local residents.
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